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AC MAIA & MScPACG Student Orientation 2025
(25 August 2025 and 26 August 2025)

The Department of Accountancy (AC) held orientation sessions on         
25 and 26 August 2025 for students enrolled in the Master of Arts in
International Accounting (MAIA) and the Master of Science in
Professional Accounting and Corporate Governance (MScPACG). The
sessions provided an opportunity for faculty and students to connect
and helped new students adapt to their new journey at CityUHK.

Prof. Chen Yangyang, 
Head of the Department of Accountancy

Prof. Stephen Sun,
MAIA Programme Leader

Prof. Wang Zheng, 
MScPACG Programme Leader

Prof. Chen Yangyang, Head of the Department, warmly welcomed the new students.
The MAIA and MScPACG Programme Leaders, Prof. Stephen Sun and                 
Prof. Wang Zheng, conducted an informative session covering the programme’s
structure, curriculum, assessment methods, and available resources, as well as
introducing the faculty members and teaching staff. 

During the career-sharing session, representatives of the Career and Leadership
Centre (CLC) and the Student Engagement Team introduced the exclusive
opportunities and activities available at the CLC that support students in planning for
their career development.
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Over the two days, industry professionals, along with AC students and graduates,
were invited to share their experiences in the field. Representatives from The Hong
Kong Chartered Governance Institute (HKCGI) also attended the Orientation,
providing valuable insights into career development in accounting.

The two orientations were resounding success, with students receiving valuable
advice from faculty members and establishing connections with their peers. The
Department extends a warm welcome to all students and wishes them an enriching
learning experience as they embark on their academic journey at CityUHK.


